
VILLAGE OF AURORA - PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Village of 

Aurora, New York will hold a Special Meeting on 

July 23, 2025 at 11:00 a.m. in the Aurora Firehouse 

meeeting room, 456 Main St, to review the NYSDOT 

permit for the Patrick Tavern addition.  
 
Ann Balloni 

Village Clerk 

July 20, 2025 

  

 

 

 


